
Design Advisory Committee 
Sunland Tujunga Neighborhood Council 
Minutes 
December 8, 2003 
Municipal Building, 7 PM 
 
 
In Attendance DAC Members: John LaRocca, Roberta Actor-Thomas, Penny Blackwell, 
Lloyd Hitt, Ken McAlpine. Others present: Cindy Cleghorn, Ed Rock, Debby Beck, Chris 
Miles from Councilmember Wendy Greuel's office, Shannon Morelli from AT&T. 
 
Meeting came to order at 7:15 PM and was chaired by John LaRocca.   
 
Announcement regarding the Neighborhood Watch in the area of Summitrose & Hillrose 
& Las Lunas. 
 
DAC Project Form -- Suggestion to include proposed project start date and completion 
date. 
 
Discussion regarding the Historic Homes Tour. 
 
Presentation 
AT&T Cell Phone Tower at Public Storage, Inc., 6400 Foothill Blvd., Tujunga 
Presentation from Shannon Morelli regarding the moving of an existing cell site at 
Albertsons to Public Storage.  Committee viewed panoramic photos.  Ms. Morelli was 
asked to return to the January DAC meeting with rendering with (1) trees, (2) flag pole 
w/proposed flag (similar to the #2/134 Freeway).  She will collect signatures in the area 
and hold off on filing application with the City. Will also bring info from previous 
hearing.  Asked about future sites and 2004 plans. 
 
Open Discussion 
Suggestion to Review the Foothill Corridor Scenic Plan and take it on the raod to real 
estate offices and local clubs. 
 
Discussion on the future of this committee when the new board is elected for STNC. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9 PM 
Next meeting, January 12 10, 2003, 7 PM to be held at the Municipal Building.  
 
 
 
Minutes Taken by:  
Cindy Cleghorn 
 


